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    Thursday 09th May 2019
	Dear Parents and Carers,
Congratulations to Holly and Faith who will be performing with the English Youth Ballet in the production of ‘Cinderella in Hollywood’ in June. What a fantastic achievement! 

Still to come:

9th/10th May – Year 3 and 4 overnight trip to Path Hill

10th May –Foundation stay and play session

13th May – KS2 SATs week

20th May – KS1 SATs week

4th June – Bassistry day at Stockham School for all years

6th/7th June – Year 5 overnight trip to Youlbury

14th-17th June– Year 6 trip to PGL Osmington Bay

20th June – Year 1 trip to Cotswold Water Park

21st and 24th –School closed INSET day

3rd July – Year 2 trip to Marwell Zoo

4th July - Swap over afternoon – children meet new teachers and staff for next year

8th July – Whole school tennis festival

10th July – Sports day (am = Foundation and KS1, pm= KS2)

12th July – FOS summer disco and BBQ

15th July – End of year school reports home to parents and carers

24th July – School year ends at 12.10pm

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Phoebe and Izzy. Thank you for your help.  

Did you know, Friends of Stockham are a registered cause on easyfundraising.org.uk  There are thousands of major online retailers to choose from. It couldn’t be easier to support us when you shop online. Simply go to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstockham/   Then select a retailer –

any purchases you make in this way will raise money for FOS at NO extra cost to you. There’s more - if you aren't already registered on easyfundraising use this link to sign up and FOS will receive a £5 bonus https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/23C49B/FLW9GI/   Thanks for your support, friendsofstockham@gmail.com
Don't forget it's our clothing collection on Monday. We are collecting unwanted but usable clothing, shoes (tied in pairs please), belts and handbags, soft toys, towels and bed sheets/duvet covers (but not duvets, pillows or blankets). Don't worry if you haven't received an official collection bag - any suitable bag is fine! If you have any uniform with the "Soaring High" logo or any fancy dress costumes (especially nativity based ones) please bag these separately and hand to a member of Friends of Stockham. We will be in the hall at drop off time on Monday to collect and stack your bags, but if you have not had time to sort anything out we are still able to take them until Wednesday - the van will be collecting first thing Thursday 16th so please do not bring in any more after this time. Thank you for your support friendsofstockham@gmail.com
School Car Park

Can we please remind parents and carers not to park or drop off in the school car park.  

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week in maths we have been weighing and comparing space rocks.  The 

             children have enjoyed using the weighing scales.  In literacy we have been writing

             space facts. 
Year 1  This week in maths we have been counting in tens and grouping.  In English we 

             have been creating our own pirate dictionary.
Year 2  We have been refining our sprinting technique using a range of hints and tips in our

             PE lessons this week.  In maths we have been adding coins and notes as well as

             giving change.
Year 3  In science we have been finding out about bones and different types of skeletons. 
             In history we have acted out the scenes found on the walls of Tutankhamun’s tomb.
             We are also very excited about our trip!!
Year 4  This week Year 4 have been deepening our knowledge of Escape from Pompeii in 
             English.  We have thought about the different places the story is set in and how we
             could describe them in detail.  We have tried using adjectives, fronted adverbials
             and powerful verbs to really good effect. In maths we have been deepening our 
             understanding of decimals by moving on to working with money.  We have been
             converting pounds to pence and vice versa and thinking about where the decimal 
             point needs to go.  Then we tried to problem solve using different coins. 

Year 5  In Year 5 we have been looking at fractions in maths and started looking at non-

             chronological reports in English.
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been revising.  We have also been creating our lizard art.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Alistair for his amazing space fact writing.  He worked really hard to write his

             sentence.  Teddy and Mason for their perseverance in writing.  They have worked

             really hard this week with their independent writing.
Year 1  Alexa for using super determination when writing her own definitions of pirate 

             words for our dictionary.  Lucy for such fantastic participation in our lesson time, 
             your hand is always up and you have such sensible things to say.
Year 2  Nour and Violet for working so hard on improving your sprinting and for

             consistently striving to add laps to the Daily Mile.  You have shown excellent 

             determination.
Year 3  Gwyn and Matthew for great confidence in class when sharing their knowledge

             across all subjects – well done both of you!
Year 4  George for really embracing our Roman topic and always sharing new and
             exciting facts with the class.  Holly for always working really hard, trying her best 
             and writing some super sentences about Pompeii. 

Year 5  Sam for sharing great perseverance when writing his redraft.  Charlotte for great

             confidence with her spellings.
Year 6  All of Year 6 for their brilliant attitude towards their SATs revision.  I am proud of 

             your determined attitudes and know you will be amazing next week.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 2 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!










